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April 12, 2024 
 
 
Thank you to families who donated metal cutlery! These utensils come in handy when 
students forget to bring theirs to school! Much appreciated. 
���� 
 
Spring is clearly in the air! Please see the attachment regarding to Spring Concerts in 
RETSD. A reminder to our grade 4 and 5 families, that your students will have a 
performance on May 9th at 6:00 p.m.  in our new gymnasium! 
 
 
 
Ribbon Cutting Ceromony- 
 
A reminder to all family and community members that you are all invited to the official 
grand opening of our brand new gymnasium, clasrooms and specialty areas on 
Monday, April 15th  between 5:30-7:00 p.m. We will have our grade 8 Jazz band perform 
between 5:00-5:30 p.m. We will then have RETSD and Government dignataires on hand 
to share some words prior to the tour of our new facilities. Hope to see you there!  There 
will be refreshments and cookies.  
 
Healthy Hunger-  
 
Subway Lunch next week: 
 
Monday, April 15th- grade 2 and 8 
Tuesday, April 16th- grade 3 and 7 
Wednesday, April 17th- grade 4 and 5 
Thursday, April 18th- grade 6 
 
 
Please place your orders now for our next hot lunch from Edo Japan using the following 
website:  Healthy Hunger. 
 
 
Class placements for 2024-25 school year: 
 
It is that time of the school year once again, as we plan for student class placement! 
There is much time and consideration that goes into this process. We focus on equity in 
distribution and to ensure that students are placed with the goal of a successful year, 
both academically and socially. We will not be taking teacher preferences, however, if 
you have a particular social or academic concern, we ask that you call or email Mme 
Grande directly at lgrande@retsd.mb.ca  prior to April. 23rd. Of course, there are many 
variables at play as we create class lists, and we will be as flexible and accommodating 
as possible. We thank you for your understanding. 
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Family Fun Night! 
 
Save the date! On April 24th between 5-8 p.m., we will be having a Family Evening with 
entertainment, food, 50-50, silent auction and engaging activities for kids of all ages in 
our new gymnasium. All proceeds will be going to our students attending the Quebec 
trip this year. Tickets are available for $10.00 each and include two slices of pizza and a 
canned drink. Tickets can be purchased in advance by placing money (or a cheque 
made out to Ecole Regent Park) in an envelope and sending it with your student to 
school. Also, tickets will be available at the door! 
 

 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy a snapshot of our grade 7 and 8 Student Council 
Students hard at work to ensure that ERP remains a safe, caring, and inclusive school 
environment. 
 

                           
 
 
ERP STAFF 


